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RE: Fishery Management Plan Management Categories

Please accept this public comment signed on by over 250 Portland Audubon members and supporters regarding upcoming
decision by the Pacific Fishery Management Council on needed protections for northern anchovy. Thank you for considering
these recommendations,


